
SUPPORT UKRAINE

TIMELINE
From now until August 31, 2022

THE PURPOSE
To help support the people of Ukraine in this time of need.

WHAT TO DO 
1.  Choose which Ukraine relief charity your co-op will raise funds for.
2.  Decide how your co-op will raise the funds (i.e. bottle drive/bake sale/walk-a-thon etc. what this   	     	
      looks like is up to your co-op).
3.  Fill out this online form to register for the challenge: https://forms.gle/48Dzfo2EjJKCZwc6A
4.  Raise the funds and send SACHA an email to share how much money your co-op raised by  
     August 31, 2022.
5.  Donate the funds to the Ukraine relief charity of your co-op’s choosing.

For housing co-ops to raise money for Ukraine through a fundraising method of their choice.
THE CHALLENGE

Will Your Housing Co-op  
Rise to the Challenge?

All fundraising results will be shared during the business meeting at our 33rd Annual Goldeye 
Conference on Saturday, September 17th, 2022. The housing co-op that raises the most money will 
also be recognized at this time.
 
All co-ops wishing to participate in the challenge must register by filling out the online form by  
August 1st, 2022. Please contact admin.sacha@shaw.ca with any questions. 

RESULTS WILL BE SHARED AT THE 2022 GOLDEYE CONFERENCE

#supportukraine
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